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     After months of Fund Raising; donations; and 

Grant Procurement – sufficient funds were 

identified in late 2010 to proceed with the bid 

process. Many remember that the roof has had 

repairs previously paid for by BHSP. Tempo-

rary measures were made in an effort to mini-

mize damage to the overall structure.  It was 

evident, that major structural repairs with roof 

replacement was necessary to dry in buildings. 

     The Building Committee aggressively     

pursued an updated architectural and engineer 

evaluation led by Ken Freidlein of Weinstein-

Freidlein Architects. With the information    

provided the bid process began to take form  

in early 2011.  Contractors were contacted in 

March; followed by on site visits by contractors 

who responded prior to bids submission.  A 

Task force of volunteers, comprised of Jimmy 

Edwards, President; Ken Freidlein, Architect, 

Larry Boyd, BHSP Member & Retired Contrac-

tor with extensive experience in renovating 

historic properties, and Sandra Harrison, Build-

ing Committee Chairman, met with the contrac-

tors for bid evaluation.  A recommendation for 

award was reviewed and approved by the 

Building Committee and the BHSP Board of       

Directors on May 23, 2011. 

 

      Final award of the bid was made on Fri-

day, May 27, 2011 to  STOCKS & TAYLOR 

CONSTRUCTION of Washington, N.C.  

While the process was time consuming – a 

well thought out  approach was necessary. 

      Based upon funds currently available, 

the award covers repairs and replacement 

of roof in the Auditorium (Northeast Wing); 

the building connector; and the Office 

(Northwest Wing). 

     The plan is to proceed with the Cafeteria 

(South Wing) as soon as funds are available. 

The project is prioritized by severity of  

damage in the buildings.  Many thanks for 

the support of the membership, supporters, 

and hard work of all committees. 

  This is a major step forward on the project!  
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—————————————————————————————————————————————— 

News & Notes from Committee Chairs 

 

   Officers & Directors 

Building — THE ROOF! THE ROOF! –Replacement has been our top priority  

and the work has begun. We will move forward in completing our goal as far 

as available funds allow at this time.  As we all know – times are tight – but 

with the member’s support and the hard work of the Grant & Fund Raising 

Committees – I have no doubt we will meet our goal. 

Thanks for your support.                                                         Sandra Harrison 

Finance — The major efforts of BHSP has been to support the  grant fund rais-

ing programs. Funds raised: Auction: $8044, Ornament: $4,000, Oyster Roast: 

$10,988, Raffle: $10,232, Santas: $990.  Donations: $4,342, Rebuild    Portico: 

$35,000, Grants: $20,000, Matched grants: $20,490.  

Available for operations, debt & improvements, $187,410  

In-kind donations of material & services $3984. 

 An audit of 2009 records was found satisfactory by Keech and Company.  

They also donated $2,500 in memory of Janet Moore.      Mike Godley                                                                                  
 

Fund Raising — Raffle for 1993 Chrysler LaBaronConvertible~ Tickets $ 20 

each or 6 for $100. Drawing to be held July 4, 2011 at Bath High School in front 

of the Flag Pole at 5pm. Everyone welcome. Information call 923-5061, 702-

9786 or   cwalligood@embarqmail.com                            Claudia Alligood  
 

Grants —  Grants from the Covington  Foundation of $20,000 (and was 

matched),  NC Community Foundation, Historic Bath Foundation and the    

National Trust for Historic Preservation have been received. The committee 

continues to look for others with 8 grants pending.          Gene Roberts 

Membership  —   Thank you for making our 1st annual membership drive the 

great success it was this past year. BHSP membership drive for 2011-2012 has 

begun and we are looking forward to hearing from even more new members 

as well as our loyal ones. Thank you for your response so far. Our seventh 

year began with the annual membership meeting on June 7, 2011. Help keep 

the Pirate Spirit alive and the project moving forward. Congratulations on 

owning a part of your school.                                                   Nelda Ormond 
 

Bylaws —                             Surry Everett 

Bpecial Events—               Becky Tuten 

Publicity —               Jeannie Woolard 

 

Historian —  As work goes on we are still uncovering the secrets that the 

building holds.               Susan Modlin 

 

 

Bylaws 

Message from the President 
   When I became President of Bath High School Preservation, we already had 

a real core of members, and a great Board of Directors. My job was to con-

tinue our mission, and to increase our momentum toward restoring the build-

ing. This has been done, due to the hard work of our committee membership. 

     We now have a definite and exciting short range plan of how the building 

can be developed into areas serving the public good. We plan to have the 

Bath Library move into the cafeteria if the local library board and the BHM 

Board agree. We plan an exhibition space for local artifacts from the Pamlico 

area. We plan a Senior Citizen’s center, where seniors can meet for exercise, 

hold meetings of their organizations, or to relax with other seniors with games 

and conversation. Our long range plan is to have the auditorium turned into a 

performing arts center, but that realization will be years down the road. 

     During my tenure as President, I pledge my energy toward achieving 

these short range goals. I urge everyone to join both the Bath High School 

Preservation,  and the Bath Historic Foundation, and to become active in our 

pursuit of rehabilitating the school. We need everyone’s energy and ideas. 

 

 Jimmy Edwards 

Carol Persche, President Jimmy Edwards,     

Secretary Claudia Alligood, Vice President 

Sandra Harrison, Treasurer Barry Boyd, Betsy 

Boxer, John Baldwin, Surry Everett.  Not        

pictured Thomas Haigwood.Karen Waters, 

Connie Bond.  

 

     July 12, 2011 

BHSP Board Meeting, 7PM –  

6th year Raffle Tickets go on Sale  

 August 2, 2011 
BHSP Board Meeting 7PM  

 September 6, 2011 
BHSP Board Meeting 7PM—               

   Annual Raffle Draw  

 October 4, 2011 
BHSP Board Meeting 7PM  

 October 7, 2011 
Deadline for Pirate's Revenge articles  

 November 1, 2011 
BHSP - Planning, Budget and           
    Calendar of Events 7PM  

 November 16, 2011 
9th Pirates Revenge Newsletter Mailing  

 December 3, 2011 
Washington Christmas Parade 11AM -  

 December 4, 2011 
Bath Christmas Parade, 2PM -  

 December 11, 2011 
Histoic Bath's Open House, 1-4PM  

 

All Board and Membership       
Meetings  ~  

Bath Christian Church at 7pm. 
 

2011 Calendar of Events 

Photos courtesy of:                                                                                            

Donald Carawan—Susan Modlin—                                                    

Mike Godley—  Marti Buchanan—Sandra Harrison—                          

Jimmy Taylor—Lynn McPhearson—Jeannie Woolard. 

mailto:cwalligood@embarqmail.com
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   Christmas Parade       
Alumni Spotlight  

                  The 2010 BHSP Christmas float 

    was especially upbeat. After a 

    long six year struggle, BHSP took 

    ownership of Bath High School in 

    July. With this as a theme, the 

    float was festooned with faux 

    brick, windows and the new 

                   school sign. It was trimmed with 

     flags, the Bath Pirate and       

                                                                school  colors maroon and white.   

                                                                Many alumni and local citizens  

                                                                participated as float riders 

         Float chairperson Marti Buchanan 

    chose BHS alumna Polly Smith 

    Cox (Class of 1936) as float hon

    oree to represent, for the first 

    time, the community owned facil

    ity.  Parade weather was cold and 

    windy. Mrs. Polly was told we 

    were in both the Washington and 

Bath parades, but that she didn’t have to do both if it was too much 

for her.  Of course she wanted to! She has so much enthusiasm! Mrs. 

Polly stated, ―BHSP is close to my heart and my heart is close to my 

ears. And when I hear someone talk about BHSP, I listen !‖ 

     Mrs. Cox is dedicated to the cause of upholding the memory of 

Bath High School and seeing it preserved for the future.  At age 90, 

she was born in 1920, the same year that land was first acquired and 

construction started on the school. She and her late husband,       

William E. ―Mr. Bill‖ Cox, both attended. Their five children-    

Steele, Sandy, Sheila, Jim and Kerry-all went to BHS as did nine of 

their twelve grandchildren. Now four of their great-grandchildren 

are at Bath Elementary School with more to come in the fall. 

     In addition to being students, the Cox family has supported the 

school in many ways. Mr. Bill served on the Bath School Board. In the 

spring of 1966, Mrs. Polly returned to BHS as a teacher’s aide/tutor 

and remained for 23 faithful years until her retirement in 1988. Her 

loyalty and devotion will always be remembered. 

     Mrs. Cox has purchased two windows: one in memory of her late 

husband, and another in memory of her brother John Smith and in 

memory/honor of her class of 1936. She also makes her famous sea 

foam candy and other goodies for BHSP fundraisers. Son Jim has 

been active with BHSP since its inception and just completed a term 

as Director. Son Kerry has been videographer for BHS events and 

the ―oral history project‖.  Other children and family are active   

supporters and can always be found at BHSP events. 

     Mrs. Polly was deeply honored to be asked to ride on the float. ―I 

enjoyed myself tremendously !‖ she said in a recent interview. Truly 

one out of hundreds that were there from the beginning, Mrs. Polly 

has always treated everyone with quiet grace, love, and equality. 

Although there are a few BHS alumni older than she, when it comes 

to BHSP Mrs. Polly says,―I’m the oldest rat in the barn‖ By Kerry Cox 

 

Volunteer Opportunities: 
Volunteers are what keep our non-profit organization moving 

forward.  It keeps you in touch with things happening within 

the project and helps to realize how important Bath High 

School Preservation is to our community.  Volunteering gives 

back so much more in terms of networking, education, as well 

as developing close friendships with the same goal.  Become a 

part of preserving Bath High School for generations yet to 

come.     

The Givers 
     There are "angles" and then there are angels...Bath High 

School Preservation definitely has their angels in William 

"Billy" Slade Jr. alumnus 1975-1988 and Betty Slade, teacher 

Business Education Bath High School 1983-1989, Northside 

1989-2005.  The Third Annual Oyster Roast 50/50 Raffle was 

won by Billy Slade Jr. and returned to the preservation in 

2010.  The Fourth Annual Oyster Roast 50/50 Raffle was won 

by his mother Betty Slade and also returned to the preserva-

tion in 2011.  William D. (Bill) Slade, alumnus 1948-1960, 

Eric Irving Slade 1977-1989 Northside graduate 1989-1990, 

four grandchildren attending Bath Elementary School now, 

Cody grade 8, Matthew grade 6, Savannah grade 5, and 

Kathleen grade 2 are a very loving, as well as, giving family.  

This community is truly blessed to know this family and to 

have them as neighbors supporting their community.  Betty 

stated, "The Oyster Roast was great food and fellowship. A 

wonderful opportunity to support Bath High School Preser-

vation!"  The Preservation needs more friends and support-

ers like this family. Thank you for your caring and your     

loyalty.  By Wendy Williams 

     On February 26, BHSP hosted its four annual Community 

Oyster Roast with Extras through the hospitality of Jerol and 

Sonya Selby, at their barn.  Some three hundred plus people 

shared the evening with BHSP and ate their fill of oysters, 

soup, beans, cheese, hot dogs, and Jack Wallace’s special hot 

sauce.  It was a tremendous evening of fun and a beneficial 

beginning to the year’s fundraising efforts. 

     The oyster roast could not happen, and certainly would not 

be so successful, if it were not for the many volunteers who 

work so hard to make the event special.  From the cooks who 

steamed the oysters to perfection, to the ladies who prepared 

and served the other foods, and all the people in between 

who did hostess duties, sold beverages, conducted the 50/50 

raffle, set up music, took pictures, directed traffic, sold 

memorabilia, helped set up, helped clean up, sold tickets, 

helped with publicity; a tremendous THANK YOU for the hard 

work and the willing spirit. 

     It was truly a fun evening, and we hope that all of you will 

plan to join us for oysters and extras next year.       

By: Claudia Alligood 

Honoree Mrs. Polly Cox 

     Oyster Roast 2011 



Pirate’s Revenge  is a bi-annual newsletter developed by Bath 

High School Preservation members to provide pertinent informa-

tion on the progress of our non- profit tax exempt organization in 

preserving our heritage at the Bath High School building. To    

submit articles or receive future issues, please send an e-mail to  

starlonc@gotricounty.com and include “Pirate’s Revenge”  in 

the subject line. 

252-923-7501 or 252-964-7827 www.BHSpreservation.org 
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     Change service requested 

Captured moment 

Anyone recognize the couple 

standing in front of the brick 

pile for the auditorium? 



 

            Generations to Come 
     Our children will inherit what we bequeath to them, and there is 

no greater gift to future generations than that we do the work God 

has asked us to do:  love one another that the world might be made 

right.  Be what God meant you to be and you will set the world on 

fire.  Each generation goes further than the generation preceding   

it—You will have opportunities beyond anything we have ever 

known. You have to stand for what you believe in and sometimes 

you have to stand alone. 

     Tomorrow begins today.  We’re defined by what we pass on to 

the next generation.  We’re responsible for our future generations 

and we must pass on what matters to the ones who matter most.    

The more we give of ourselves the richer we are in soul.  Thank  you 

Starlon Credle for being so rich in soul.  My gratitude is deep and 

abiding to you as well as the team (not enough space to list every-

one) 

     Jim Cox, Marti Buchanan and Mike Godley rotated off BHSP board 

with over six years each of devoted commitment, volunteering end-

less hours and a vision that their alma mater would be saved. Driven 

by what they feel, will continue their efforts and are looking forward 

to the Historical Landmark opening its doors to the community once 

again. Build memories that last a lifetime and beyond.  

Keep smiling — It’s good for you. 

Marti Buchanan 
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The Great Chicken Caper circa 1966 
      I was eating supper the other night with old friends from Bath 

High School, and we began talking of different things that happened 

while we were in school. The following story was told for the truth; 

names have been left out to protect the guilty!  

 Now, Mr Doug Mercer was a favorite BHS teacher back in the day, 

and he had a car he was most pleased with. He kept her clean and 

polished at all times. He parked close to the old water fountain for 

those who recall where that was.  

     One weekend in the ―herring run‖ season, some of the boys from 

BHS were trying their luck at dipping their nets. They were all set 

for a fresh herring supper, but alas, no herrings were caught. So 

they left the run and rode down around Broad Creek. Fortune was 

smiling on them as they spied a fence full of Bantam chickens, with 

no one standing guard. They ―freed‖ some of the chickens and later 

on, plucked and feasted on them. A few of the Bantams were spared 

as the boy’s had ―freed‖ way too many, so one of the boys put these 

in his truck.   

      Next morning was a school day, and darn, he had forgotten and 

brought the chickens to school! What to do? What to do? The group 

of boys discussed the matter gravely as there would surely be trou-

ble once the fowl were discovered. Then they had an idea! There, 

parked close to them, was Mr Mercer’s fine automobile; just the 

vessel for some wayward chickens! They finagled their way into his 

trunk, and set the chickens inside.   

      As was his habit, Mr Mercer came out to his car at lunch period. 

The boys watched from the balcony above the water fountain as 

though they were looking at something in the sky. When Mr Mercer 

reached his car, he heard strange emanations coming from the 

trunk. Naturally he opened it, and the newly ―free range chickens‖ 

ran helter-skelter into Bath Towne! Unfortunately they had left the 

car’s trunk a bit less than ―pristine‖.  

      Naturally, no one owned up to the deed, but you can look in the 

Pirate Chest yearbook of 1965, 1966, 1967 under the heading ―usual 

suspects‖ and figure out who the culprits were. Hint: think letter B!  

      We would love to hear from you, Mr. Mercer, regarding ―the 

great chicken caper !‖        By Ellen Edwards Heck, BHS Alumni 

Alumni Humor 

Community News  

We Salute You 
     Thank you to our veterans and the men and women in uniform.  

Bath High School Preservation is sending best wishes to let each of 

you know how much we appreciate the sacrifices you made and are 

making for our country and for protecting the freedom we all have 

and cherish. 

Respect, Honor and   Remember! 

Right to Write 
Pirate’s Revenge is your newsletter.  Have a memory, picture or a 

story you would like to share?  

 E-mail to:  starlonc@gotricounty.com  

or mail to:  Marti Buchanan 1331 Teachs’ Point Bath, NC  27808 

Everyone is encouraged to become involved.  Join the fun. 
 July 11, 2011 Historic Bath Commission                       

Bi-annual meeting Bath Visitor Center 

 July 15, 2011 Historic Bath Foundation 

        Quarterly meeting 10-12pm Bath Town Hall 

 August 13, 2011 Historic Bath Early Settlement 

and Trade Along the Pamlico from 10am-2pm. 

Lecture by Jim Cox, historian. Visitor Center 

 September 9, 2011 Historic Bath Foundation 

        Quarterly meeting 10-12pm Bath Town Hall 

 October 8, 2011  Paddle Bath 

 December 3, 2011  Christmas Parade  Washing-

ton 11am 

 December 4, 2011  Christmas Parade Bath 2pm 

 December 11, 2011  Historic Bath Site Open 

House   1-4pm 

Bath Town Council Meeting                                             

2nd Monday of each month 

Bath Fest Booth 
Bath High School Preservation sponsored yet another successful 

bake sale in conjunction with Bath Fest on May 14th.  Some of the 

best bakers to be found anywhere made some delicious pies, 

cakes, and cookies for the  hungry shoppers.  We even had doggie 

treats.  Once again Pantego Blossoms (Kim and Ted VanEssendelft) 

provided us with many bunches of beautiful peonies that boosted 

our final tally.  We were also able to jump start our car raffle and 

found many interested customers hoping to be holding the lucky 

ticket.  Look for BHSP and our fabulous baked goods again next 

year at the annual Bath Fest!                              By Claudia Alligood 

 

Original Bath School bulding with shingled roof, now being replaced 

1921 Shingled Roof 

The higher the mountain the more determined we are to 

climb it. Just remember to give everyone a wave when you 

reach the top. 

mailto:starlonc@gotricounty.com


Gigantic First Annual Yard Sale 

Pride in the Past Faith in the Future 
     A long time ago a little Indian Village named Panticough lay 
at peace along what is now our beautiful Pamlico River.  Then 
came some Englishmen from ye olde Bath England and settled 
along Bath creek by what we now know as Bath, North Caro-
lina.  We know that 270 years ago this last March 8th, some of 
these gentlemen like John Lawson, Joel Martin, Nicholas Daw, 
Thomas Harding, and John Porter sat at a table probably at 
Duncan's Tavern on North Main Street in town, and decided to 
call their beautiful little wilderness, Bath.  Maybe there was 
something about the water and the trees and the land, that 
reminded them of their home back in England. 
     Bath grew and went on to produce four colonial governors:  
Edward Hyde, Thomas Cary, George Burlington, and Samuel 

Ashe.  One of the first things our proud ancestors knew was 
needed was a church.  Saint Thomas still serves the people of 

Bath as it has for 241 years, built of balast stone from ships 
arriving from Bath, England.  Her bell has tolled services for 
three years longer than the liberty bell in Philadelphia. A li-
brary,early meetings of the state assembly, the first courthouse, 
and a thriving shipping town soon followed.  The first free 
school in the Colony of North Carolina was established at Bath 
for the purpose of teaching Indians and Negroes. 
     Our sister town of Aurora was named for the Tuscarora    
Indians that lived there.  Other surrounding communities also 
derrived their names from Indian tribes.  In 1775, 250 years 
ago, the little town of Fork of the Tar River decided to honor our 
first president by naming the town, Washington(being known as 
the original Washington.)  Washington was the first town to 
have a post office named Washington.  With this history we 
have to, we must, carry into the future all our brains, hearts, 
wills, and faith. 
     300 years of not so proud exploiting of our beloved east has 
destroyed much of our beautiful coast all the way from Maine  
to Virginia Beach and from Key West to Mrytle Beach.  On the  
waters of the Pamlico, Albemarle, and Neuse, remains the only 
land with really clean, clear water, fish, turtles, clams, crabs, 
and oysters.  Only these rivers support lily pads, cyprus, wild 
flowers, and the pine woods.  You and I must and will be the 
caretakers of the little of all God gave us.  We must carefully, 
with good planning and withholding some of the greed that is in 

all of us, build our cities, towns, and vacationlands to serve all. 
     We must be conscientious citizens to save our farms and 
forests.  We must develope job opportunities, non-polluting  
industries, and businesses that will keep our young people 
here, or that will get them to return after they go away to     
college and receive their professional training or learn their 
skills.  To do all this, we must learn all there is to learn.  We 
must learn to be free citizens.  This means taking community 

responsibility, voting, and standing for what we believe without 
intimidation.  Apathy our 20th century disease must be cured--
-no government, no doctor, nor the person sitting beside you 
can cure this disease alone.  Only you and I working together 
can save our great country.  We must grow and love and live 
here in our garden of Eden. 
     With faith like that of our fathers and mothers our future 
will be a brighter and happier one.  I am proud of our past and 
I do have faith in our future.  Thank You. 
Written by Wendy Iceline Williams 
Freshman Bath High School 1974 1st Place winner. . . 
Heritage Declaration contest for Beaufort County   
Washington -Beaufort County Bi-Centennial. 
 

Where our Past Meets our Future  
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~ CAR RAFFLE ~ 

   Bath High School Preservation is selling raffle tickets for a 

1993 Chrysler LeBaron Convertible (45K miles)!! $20 each,        

6 for $100.. Drawing will be held July 4th at 5pm, in front of the 

flag pole at the Bath High School building.                                 

Inquire 252-923-5061 or 252-702-9786. 

  This is a preview of the 2011 
BHS Preservation Pirate Santa 
from the Chesapeake Bay Christ-
mas Co...designed by Lynn 
McPherson with guidance from 
Marti Buchanan. We had great 
fun creating this whimsical Bath 
High School Pirate Santa ...he has 
found his treasure and is using it 
to put a new roof on the High 
School that now belongs to the 
Community! X marks the spot on 
his map of Bath High School his 

alma mater! 

Introducing BHSP 2011 Pirate Santa 

Pirate Santa arrives in September in time for Christmas gifts! 

BHS Ornament 
   BHSP  is still offering the 24K 

gold-plated ornaments that are 

replicate of BHS and have been  

popular with our Alumni as well  

as collectors. Makes a great gift 

and with the holidays just around 

the corner, keep us on your shop-

ping list. May be purchased at 

Board of Realtors on S Main Street, 

Bath NC for only $20 each. 

Successful  



GIFTS  IN  KIND  
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SWASHBUCKLER ~ $25.00-$74.99  MAROON/WHITE PIRATE ~ $75-$149.99 

 

CROSSBONES ~ $300-$499.99 

BLACKBEARD ~ $500-$999.99 

2011-2012 Membership/Donor Levels 

   You are living history in preserving your dreams, visions and memories for the future generations. 
 

FRIENDS OF T.A. & MOLLY BROOKS 

 $1000-$4,999.99 

PIRATE’S REVENGE 
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Fenner & Faye Ambrose 

Skipper & Mary Lynn Edwards 

Pat & Gail Kenefick 

Jack A & Barbara Mason 

Paul & Deborah Minor 

Starley & Cynthia Stell 

John  T  Ward 

Myra Wingate 

Anne Booth 

Edwin T & Rachel Nelson lll 

W M  Scales 

Nan Taylor 

Donald Taylor 

Eleanor Trig 

Hannah Bagwell 

Onnie & Delhia Boyd 

Joanne Childs 

Sue Conway 

Harold & Charlotte Cutler, Sr. 

Judith Edwards 

Robert Edwards 
Betsy Lee Hodges 

Sara Ellen Miller 

William & Blanche Monroe 

Muriel Moore 
Dave & Karen Sayer 

Carl & Gerry Smith 

Rosemary Turnage 

Ann Whichard 
Steve & Jean Woolard 

Chubby Woolard 

 

Starlon A Credle 

Ian G & Caroline Banwell 

Wade & Caroly Biggs 

Bruce & Anna Biggs 

Christine Bunn 

John & Sarah Burgess 

Ramona Clayton 

James & Louise J Clement 

Horace & Betty Elliott 

Surry & Dorothy  Everett 

John & Beverly Holt 

Mary Ellen Holland 

Patricia M Johnson 

Scott, Liz, & Molly  McGowan 

 Virginia Minges 

Brian & Suzanne  Pecheles 

Eric & Joanna Slade 

Bill & Betty Lou Slade 

G. Earl Trevathan Jr. 

Steve & Jean Woolard 
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Charles & Jewelle Rogers   Buzz Cayton 

Susan Modlin       Marti Buchanan 

Starlon Credle       Mike Godley 

BUCCANEER ~ $150-$299.99 



Memorial Contribution 

In Memory of Lonnie Tetterton from class of 1959 
~ ~ ~ 

In Memory of Milton Alligood from class of 1959 
~ ~ ~ 

Ed Carson class of 1948 from Jack & June Wallace 
~ ~ ~ 

Barbara Wallace class 1956 from Jack & June Wallace 
~ ~ ~ 

In memory of Leon E Wallace class 1948 from                                   
                                                      Jack & June Wallace 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

G. D. Elliott Fund 
   ~ ~ ~  

Christine Bunn ~~ Judyth Edwards  
George & Loretta Bowen  ~~ Polly  Cox 
Dale Panaro  ~~ George & Madge Ross 
Joyce Cox Woolard  ~~Sandra Harrison 

Starley & Cynthia Stell   ~~ Myra Wingate 
Betsy Boxer  ~~ Carla Dickerson 

Bath Christian Church  
 

BHSP 2011-2012 Membership  
(Annual Membership runs from June 1 to May 31).  

Yes, I (we) want to make a special tax deductible              
contribution to restore the BHS building. 

 

Name(s)_________________________________ 
 

Address________________________________ 
 

City_______________State______Zip________ 
 

Telephone________Email__________________ 
 

BHS Class of _______________ 
 

Membership/Donor Levels 

 Swashbuckler ($25 per person)   $25 - $74.99 

 Maroon/White Pirate                   $75 - $149.99 

 Buccaneer     $150 - $299.99 

 Crossbones    $300 - $499.99 

 Blackbeard      $500 - $999.99 

 Friends of T.A. & Molly Brooks $1000- $4,999.99 
 
 

 Restore a Window Program $250.00 
 

In Honor of______________________________ 
 

In Memory of ____________________________ 
 

Quantity ________Amount Enclcosed________ 
 

Window donations are tax deductible and are separate from the 
operating budget of BHSP. They are for window use only. 

 

Membership/Donor Level______________ 
 

Restore a Window______________ 
 

Total Amount Enclosed______________ 
 

Please make your check payable to BHSP and mail to: 
 BHSP, P.O. Box 149, Bath, NC 27808. 

 

Pirates Spirit Lives on                                       
Thank you for your support 

PIRATE’S REVENGE PIRATE’S REVENGE 

       2011-2012 Donations / Contribution 
   You are living history in preserving your dreams, visions and memories for the future generations. 

Matching Funds/Donations 

Ian & Caroline Banwell 

James & Louise J Clement 

Ian Godwin 

Mary Ellen Holland 

Patricia & Samuel Johnson 

 Virginia Minges 

Brian & Suzanne  Pecheles 

G. Earl Trevathan Jr. 

Betsy & Mark Boxer 

W Russell & Patricia D Duke Jr. 

Thomas F Trevathan  

Jimmy & Connie Bond 

Vicki & Ed Clement 

James & Melba Edwards 

Eugene & Susan Roberts 

John Whichard 

Brenda Jarman 

R William McConnell 

Jean H Messner 

Lou  Miller 

Mary J Raab 

Donald B & Laura T Smithwick 

Anne Booth 

Edwin T & Rachel Nelson lll 

W M  Scales 

Nan Taylor 

Restore a Window Program 
Bruce & Anna Douglas Biggs 

In Memory of  Alva Douglas 
***************************** 

Ramona S Cayton 

In Honor of BHS Teachers 

***************************** 

John B & Sarah Burgess 

In Honor of Claudia Alligood In Memory of Larry Alligood 
************************* 

Steve L & Jean Woolard 

In Memory of Ernest P Woolard 
****************** 

John C & Beverly Holt 

In Honor of Jack Wallace 
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